DFI Systems Inc.
2513 58" Street
Hampton, VA 23661
Office 757.262.1057 Fax 757.262.0903

City of Hampton

Department of Economic Development
1 Franklin Street #600

Hampton, Va. 23669

To Whom It May Concern,

It has come to our attention that Bay Disposal is in the process of having their existing
conditional use permit amended. | have spoken with Richard Hill, Hampton Site Manager, and
he has explained to us what the changes will be and we fully support the change. We are
comfortable with our relationship with them that should an issue arise it will be corrected
immediately and will not have any impact on our business.

Thank you for what you do for all us in Copeland Industrial Park. Please do not hesitate to
contact me if you have any questions or need any additional information.

Sincerely,

WM% Olprses—

Marcy Owens
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